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Oh my gosh – how can May be over already??? 

 

We are in the home stretch getting ready for  

summer to start – only a few weeks left of school; 

days are getting longer and warmer; and the pool 

and pond planning is beginning!  And, of course,  

the true sign summer is on its way, is that our 

campers are coming to enjoy Cedar Rail more often! 

 

Just look at the upcoming events over here => 

How exciting is that??  Summer is on its way  

and we are gearing up for the best one yet!   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

The first long weekend of the 2023 camping season went over wonderfully!    

 

We had a great turn out for Breakfast – in all we served 117 people. The signup sheet for Canada 

Day breakfast will go on the volunteer bulletin board shortly.  Breakfast is always a fun activities 

and a great way to meet people. 

 

Check out the calendar on the last page of the newsletter!  We have some fun things lined up for 

the season! 

 

Quilting will start again on the 1st and 3rd Friday each month.  Shuffleboard is starting on 

Wednesdays @ 10:00 am, Lucky 14 will be Friday evening and Bingo will run both Saturday and 

Wednesdays.  Sewing will start Monday mornings at the end of June.  Also remember Coffee time 

is Tuesdays @ 10:00 and Coffee and Craft is Friday @ 10:00 – both are great times to come and 

catch up with your fellow Campers! 

 

The Weekly draws for Seasonals will start again for July and August and there will be 2 prizes 

each week.   

 

On July 8th,  get your blue suede shoes out with an Elvis impersonator at West Wind Hall at 8:00 

pm.  Admission is by donation.  We are pretty excited to welcome Elvis here to Cedar Rail. 

 

July 15th will be Christmas in July.  Note that we will be going back to a potluck style meal – so 

please come with a side dish and a dessert.  Turkey, potatoes, stuffing and gravy will be provided.  

We are also collecting for the food bank again at the dinner this year. 

 

Penny Raffle will follow right after Christmas in July.  You can start donating any time after July 3rd 

by leaving your items at the office, at site 208 or site 205.  Penny raffle will be set up in West 

Wind Hall around July 17th, and a schedule of ticket sale/open times will be posted. 

 

Watch the bulletin board in the office/laundry room and for posting on Facebook for activity 

information, or simply ask a member of the volunteer group or inquire at the store.   

 

We are looking forward to a fun and exciting season! 

   

 



 

 

 

Notes from the Office 

 

  There are still many spring packages for pick up at the office….Did you get yours? 

This had copies of updated rules, etc.  Please pick up if you have not done so. 
 

We have noticed many ATV type vehicles at sites or within the campground.  Please 

remember that ATV’s are not to be driven within the campground, although we have  

allowed them to be driven from the front gate to your site, and from your site  

out of the campground.  No other driving of these vehicles is allowed.  If they  

become a problem, we will need to keep them out of the campground, so please 

be respectful of the other campers.  They are very noisy, so please do not sit and idle 

them unnecessarily. 
 

A reminder of the speed limit of 10 km/h within the campground.  This not only  

  Is the speed for you, but your VISITORS and your golf cart as well! 
 

  Speaking of visitors, ALL PEOPLE who come on premise needs to have a waiver filled 

  out prior to coming into the gate.  This includes visitors who drive in with you,  

  visitors just coming in for a few hours, visitors not staying the night, visitors who are  

  are only coming once, visitors with a toddler, visitors just picking something up, etc.,  

etc., etc.…. Seriously – if they are human and coming onto Campground property, they  

need a waiver.   
 

  On another note of visitors, please do not park at the front gate and have people 

  walk in to the campground.  Your visitors must come during office hours, or  

  arrangements must be made in advance with the office for them to arrive after  

  hours.  Please do not give other people your gate card, or let your visitors in with  

  your gate card.   Also remind visitors not to block the front gate – that is just annoying! 
 

  Note that all of the visitor information can be found in the handy-dandy little document 

  titled “Visitor Policy 2023” (I know – amazing title!!).  You can find it on our website, or 

  you would have received it with your spring package – yes, the same spring package 

  I mentioned at the beginning.  😊   Have you picked yours up yet? 
 

  Thank you! 

 

   

 



         

Fun and Games 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Word Scramble 

        M M R E S U   __ __ __ __ __ __ 

    N C M A I P G  __ __ __ __ __ __ __ 

    R R A D C A E L I __ __ __ __ __     __ __ __ __ 

    E U N J    __ __ __ _ 

 

 

 



SUDOKU 

 
Just like a regular Sudoku puzzle, but 

instead of using the numbers from 1 to 

9, we use the letters in: 

 

CAMP IS FUN 

 

 

 

Recipes and Tidbits 

Do you have a recipe you would like to share?  Submit at the office for use in our next newsletter! 

Ice Cream Sandwich Cake 
 

• 24 vanilla ice cream sandwiches, unwrapped 
▪ 2 (8 ounce) containers whipped topping, thawed 
• 1 (12 ounce) jar hot fudge ice cream topping, warmed 
• 1 (12 ounce) jar caramel ice cream topping 
• ¼ cup chopped pecans, or to taste 

 

Arrange a layer of ice cream sandwiches in the bottom of 
a 9x13-inch dish; top with a layer of whipped topping, hot 

fudge topping, and caramel topping. Repeat layering with remaining ice cream 
sandwiches, whipped topping, hot fudge topping, and caramel topping, ending with 
a top layer of whipped topping. Sprinkle with pecans. 

Cover the dish with aluminum foil and freeze until set, about 30 minutes. 

 

 



 

 

 


